
Embassy Creek Elementary SAC minutes 

September 23rd, 2021, 2:33 PM | Meeting called to order by Alexandra Valiente. 

In Attendance 

Members – Ann Hiller, Non-Instructional/SAC Secretary, Keri Jorcin, Teacher, Marisa Liona, Business Partner, 

Alexandra Valiente, IZ/SAC Chair, Juliana Borges, ESOL Rep, Beth Castro, BTU Steward, Priscilla Fermin, ESE 

Rep, Melissa Sathe, SAF Designee, Inbal Shalom, Parent Rep, 

Guests - Jodi Hoover, Assistant Principal, Michelle Dolin, Assistant Principal 

Welcome – Alexandra Valiente 

Approval of Draft Minutes – Reviewed, approved, and seconded past minutes from January, February, March, 

April and May 2021.  

Bylaws – Explained length of term for officers, elected and installed annually in September of each year. 

SAC Composition – Approved and seconded Ms. Valiente as SAC Chair.  

2021 -2022 School Improvement Plan – Using various new programs, “Benchmark Advance” for Reading. Go 

Math for Mathematics. New math system coming 2022 -2023. 

All Kg – 2 will do BAS 3 times this year. Only those that receive interventions in grades 3 – 5 will do BAS. All K-

5 students will be assessed on iReady Diagnostic 3 times a year to measure growth and determine if a student 

needs enrichment or intervention. 

New for this year I Ready has “Road Trip” incentives, short goals as they achieve levels for reading and math. 

Accountability Funds for 21 - 22 – License expiring for Reflex Math used by grades 2-5. Cost of $3295, approved 

and seconded.  

School Recognition Funds – i.e. A+ and 5% Principal Discretion monies. Propose purchasing additional 

computer carts and computers to make a 1:1 ratio using $10,000 from Principal Discretion Funds. This was 

approved and seconded.  

SAF – Melissa Sathe SAF chair for 2021-2022 school year. SAF Bylaws were explained. Mrs. Sathe advised that 

she will be attending monthly School Advisory Forum meetings every month and sharing information at SAC 

meetings.  

Next Meeting 

October 28th, 2021, 2:30 pm  

Motion to adjourn was made at 2:58 p.m. and was passed unanimously. 


